
Dennistoun Place Based Approach within the Glasgow Community Plan noted. 
 
7 There was submitted and noted a report by the Head of Policy and Corporate 
Governance, regarding the Place Based Approach within the Glasgow Community 
Plan, advising  
 
(1) that the Community Empowerment (Scotland) Act required the Glasgow 

Community Planning Partnership to prepare and publish a Local Outcomes 
Improvement Plan; 

 
(2) that the Community Planning Executive Board approved a report on 27th 

March 2024 proposing that 8 areas in Glasgow be invited to be part of the 
updated place-based approach, as detailed in appendix 1 of the report;  
 

(3) that Council’s City Administration Committee allocated £1.5m over 3 years to 
support the place-based work in the identified areas with a local anchor 
organisation identified in each area and funding used primarily to employ a 
Community Connector to ensure local people were fully engaged in the work 
of preparing a local action plan; 
 

(4) that the Council’s Centre for Civic Innovation had been tasked with developing 
a support model for the 8 areas identified for place-based work and that the 
current focus was on those areas that do not have an anchor organisation in 
place; and  
 

(5) of the ongoing work to develop a process whereby local organisations were 
informed about the place-based work and invited to engage with the process 
as well as to potentially express interest in becoming the local anchor 
organisation that could support the investment available, which for most areas 
included the employment of a community connector, and support the process 
of bringing partners and local people together to create an action plan for the 
area. 

 
After consideration the Partnership noted the report and raised questions that were 
addressed by D Speirs and that an update would be provided at the next meeting of 
the Partnership. 
 
 


